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The C-NCS community is Honourable and United in Strength. Knowledgeable, Inclusiveness and Engaged in being Successful. 

 

November 2022 

Grad Class Fundraiser - A big big thank you 

from all C-NCS Grads for the bottle donation. 

The fundraiser was a success! 

Grads will be selling tickets on a Christmas 
arrangement/gift card beginning on November 
14th until December.  Tickets will be 1 for $2 or 
3 for $5! 
 
Grad Pictures will be done on Monday, 
November 14th.  All grads are asked to have 
their picture done for our grad class composite 
that hangs in the school.   
 

Remembrance Day Ceremony – We will be 

having our Remembrance Day Ceremony here 

at the school on Wednesday, November 9th at 

10:55 am.  Parents and community members 

are welcome to attend.  Please be here and in 

your seats by 10:50 am so we may start on 

time.   

Gagetown Legion Club members will be here 

with us to help honor our fallen soldiers.   

 

Volunteers Needed - We are still looking for volunteers for our Cluster Activities.  If you have a talent or 
hobby you would love to share with students and are available Friday mornings, please contact Mrs. 
Douthwright.   
 
 
Lost & Found – Our lost & found has grown by leaps and bounds. We have a lot of items in the lost and 
found.  Students never seem to know that the clothing belongs to them.  Please remind your child if they are 
missing anything to check the lost and found tables in front of the office.   
 
 
High School Basketball Games -   High School Basketball games are on the following dates, girls and boys 
teams play on the same night: 
  
November 15th:  Home game against Caledonia beginning at 6pm 
November 21st:  Home game against Minto beginning at 6pm 
November 24th-26th: Tip-off tournament at Cambridge-Narrows Community School 
November 29th: Away game at Sussex Christian School beginning at 6pm 
  
 Student Handbook – Reminder that our 2022-2023 Student Handbook is now available online.  Please make 
sure that you read it over with your child, so they know all of the important information.  If you prefer to 
have a paper copy, please contact Sandra and she will send one home with your child.   
 

Student Council - The deadline to order school clothing is Friday November 4th.  This will ensure orders are 
received in time for Christmas. Order on Cash Online or have your student see Miss Flower for order forms.  
 
A reminder SRC sells popcorn for $1 every THIRD THURSDAY of the month.  
 
Our coffee fundraiser is through Picadilly Coffee Roasters this year.  Keep an eye out for coffee order forms 
which will be going home on Monday, October 31st. The deadline to return order forms is Friday, November 
18th.  
 

Dates to Remember:   

November 3 Draw for Tablet for Student fees 

November 9 
Remembrance Day Ceremony  

10:55 am 

November 11 
NO SCHOOL  

(Remembrance Day holiday) 

November 14 
Picture Retakes &  

Grad Pictures  

November 14 
Tickets for Christmas 

Arrangement/gift card sale starts 

November 17 Popcorn on sale $1 

November 18 No School – Pl Day  

November 24 Grade 7, 8, & 9 Immunizations  

November  

24 - 26 
Tip-Off (Basketball Tournament)  

November 25 Whole School Half Day 
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Report Cards – Grade 9-12 report cards will be coming home on Monday, November 14th.  Parent Teacher 

will be on Thursday, November 17th from 5:30 – 7:00pm and Friday, November 18th from 1:00 – 3:00pm.  

This is for HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS ONLY. 

Kindergarten to Grade 8 report cards will be going home on Thursday, December 1st.  Parent Teacher will be 

on Thursday, December 8th from 5:30 – 7:00pm and Friday, December 9th from 1:00 – 3:00pm.  This will be 

for K-8 STUDENTS ONLY.   

 

News from our Community Schools Coordinator – We want to send out a big thank you to Breakfast Clubs 
of Canada and to President’s Choice Canada for their support of our breakfast program.  These awesome 
organizations help us to provide of lot of healthy breakfast options for our students. 
  
This month food programs are available on the cash online. Please make sure to order meals for you child or 
children.   
  
We want to thank everyone who has contributed to our Feed a Husky campaign.  This helps to support the 
Wednesday free lunch program.  We are currently serving approximately 140 free lunches every 
Wednesday.  If you’d still like to contribute you can do so at the Feed a Husky link on our website. 
  
We are always happy to have new volunteers join our breakfast program.  If you have 1 – 1 ½ hours per 
month to spare, contact the school and we’ll let you know how you can help! 
  
It’s the most wonderful time of the year!!  That’s right, Tip Off is back and we’re so excited to host the 
tournament again this year.  We welcome all families, and community members to come out and support 
our Huskies!  The tournament schedule will be posted late this month. 
  
School Closure/Snow Days – We all know that bad weather is on the way.  If District closes the school due 

to weather or road conditions, the closure information will be available in several locations.  It will be posted 

on our twitter feed on our school website.  It will also be posted on the Anglophone West Website.  Below is 

a picture of what the new ASD-W website looks like.  You need to click on ALERTS that is at the top of the 

page to get to the school closure page.  You can also call 453-5454 there is a line that will list the closures.  

Closures will also be posted announced or the radio stations. 

IMPORTANT INFO:  Sometimes they only close certain “ZONES” We are ZONE 9.  Also, there may be late 

buses or buses that are not running because they were unable to get a supply bus driver.  These are 

announced and posted by bus number not driver name.  Our buses are: 

Ryan – 361    Jackie – 311 

Fred – 317     Stacy – 352  

Dean – 347 
 

Please note if the driver is driving a spare bus they will still be listed as these bus numbers only.  As they are 

the numbers assigned to that bus run.   

 

  


